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21nd   September, 2015.

A chairde,

This Newsletter in now online. Paper copies, from now on, are available on request only. Please remember to check your email on Mondays and to let us know if you do not receive it.

Congratulations to the Trim Tidy Town Committee and to the people of Trim on winning the Gold Medal in L’Entente Floral. The town was justly rewarded for the magnificent efforts made by all. As you may be aware, our school was visited in July and found the experience very exacting and thorough. We were commended for our many green initiatives. I would like to thank Mrs Nally for co-ordinating the school efforts, Mrs O Hare and Mrs Flattery and those pupils who came in during their holidays, and our caretaker Mr O Reilly for having the grounds looking so well and all our flags flying.

Healthy School Policy: Please do not send in sweets as a class treat for birthdays etc. as this is difficult for us to do, while promoting healthy eating. It also puts pressure on other families to follow suit. Thanks

On Wednesday next September 23rd all parents/guardians of Junior Infants and the language classes are invited to Open/Parents’ Night from 7.30 to 8.30. Come in and have a browse around and meet the teacher. This is an opportunity not to be missed. I hope that you all can make it.

Wet mornings: As you are aware school starts at 9.20 each morning. On wet mornings we ring the bell at 9.10. From that time on, pupils may enter the building through the external classroom doors. Rooms Three and Four only may enter the main door and wait in the foyer to be brought to their classes. Parents/guardians are asked, for security reasons, not to enter by any other door. Thanks.

Banna Ceoil: Registration for new and existing members is tomorrow September 22nd from 3.00-3.30pm in the Dr Eileen Reilly Hall. All pupils from Second to Sixth Class are welcome to join. I would encourage those who play an instrument and were not able to join, last year, to consider joining this year. Second Classes are particularly welcome. They can start with a tin whistle and then change to other musical instruments as they make progress. The school operates a rental system for violins and flutes. Contact Mrs McGale for further details. First practice is the following Tuesday. We have had a good number of international teachers and principals visit our school, in the last few years and they all compliment the school band. It is something that we can all be proud of. Many thanks to Ms Mc Gale, Mrs Nally, Ms O Connor, Ms Cullinane, Ms O’Brien and Ms Brennan for giving so generously of their time to teach the children.

Rainbows forms: Are still available from the office. Please return by Thursday 1st October.
Reminder: Ireland Calais Refugee Solidarity 
Our school is available as a collection point for the above charity, who are collecting for refugees. Below is a list of priority clothing items and materials you can donate. Currently, items of male clothing are badly needed. Bags may be dropped off at the school and at both Londis Garages on the Dublin Road and the Navan Road until Thursday 24th September. It is not necessary to have a child going to our school. Please encourage your family, friends and neighbours to donate items.

Anngele

The next Family Mass will be held this Saturday 26th September @ 7.00p.m.  We would encourage all families to come along to this Mass which is held on the last Saturday of every month.

R McGale

Book List Monies: are now over-due. Parents/guardians who are experiencing difficulties are asked to contact me, in confidence, so that we can work together on a solution.
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Mise le meas,
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Working for People
with Sight Loss

Certificate of Achievement
This Certificate is Presented to:

Staff and Pupils in St. Mary's Girls School

In recognition of their wonderful effors and contrbutions
in our Used Stamps Campaign.





Cóilín Ó Coigligh, Príomhoide

Nath na Seachtaine: Go raibh maith agat! (Thank you!)

Seanfhocal na Míosa: Tús maith, leath na hoibre! (A good start is half the battle!)


Green News


The highlight this week has to be the achievement of Gold Medal status by Trim in L'Entente Florale, to which St Mary's contributed in a very significant way. Congratulations to all classes and especially to the pupils who came into the school for the 'Judgement Day' in July which helped in a big way towards this achievement.  Sincere thanks to the teachers on the committee and in particular to those who came in on their summer holidays and of course to Frank who had the grounds looking so lovely and had all our green flags flying.
We must keep up our good work and continue to be as green as we can be! Trim is our town and we are so proud of it. Well done to our partners, Trim Tidy Town committee and associates, for their Trojan work in keeping Trim beautiful.  

Recycling continues at St Mary’s. We accept batteries, mobile phones, footwear, spectacles, cardboard, small plastic bottles, postage stamps and ink cartridges.
WOW will begin on Wednesday. Meet up at Mornington House at 9 am and Ms Flattery will escort pupils down to the school. COW will begin on Wednesday also (weather permitting). Meet inside the gates of Steeple Manor at 8:55am. Participants must be from 4th – 6th class (unless accompanied by a parent). Teachers will escort the cyclists along the river route to school.
Our green theme going forward is Global Citizenship. More details will be given about this very soon. Any parent who is interested in becoming a member of our green committee, please give your name to Helen. We will be having our Green Flag Meeting next week.
Remember Green is cool at home, at school and all around the globe!

This is the certificate which we received for our contribution of recycled postage stamps to the National Council of the Blind to provide assistive technology for people suffering with sight loss. Thank you to all who donate used stamps.
St Mary's Parents' Association
By now you should all have received application forms for Pupil Insurance. If you are interested in taking out this insurance to cover your child/children, please return the forms to teachers by Wednesday 23rd September. A receipt will be issued in due course and this is also your proof of payment.


Our AGM will be held in October and notification of this will be sent out soon. We would ask that if you can attend, please do so. It’s in everybody's interest, don't leave it to others, your opinion counts too!

We don't like to mention Christmas this early but we just wanted to let you know that this year we have changed suppliers for the children's artwork Christmas Cards and we will get this project rolling out soon. Each child will be asked to draw a picture they would like to see on a Christmas Card and the printers will supply one card sample card of their artwork to each child along with an order form. So as the process may take a little time we would like to get this started sometime in October! Weird yes but worth it! There will be a pack of 10 cards for approx. €8 or thereabouts and this year you have the option to seeing your child's artwork on a teddy or a mug or some coasters! We think you will like them. More about this soon.

Any comments or questions to us can be given through the school office or should you like to get more hands on, please let us know.
Regards

Yvonne McElhinney
Secretary

Community Notices

Zumba Fitness –FUNDRAISER Zumba for LORRAINE O’BRIEN TRUST
Have fun and help raise money for a great cause! 

Monday 21st September

Trim GAA

8.00pm – 9.30pm

Tickets €10.00 per person

All proceeds go to Lorraine O’ Brien Trust

Art & Craft Club has recommenced on Mondays in Room 8 from 3.00-4.00p.m.  All children are welcome to join on a weekly basis.  Cost €5.00.  If you require any further information please contact Ms Carr Room 8 or Ms Leavy Room 19.
Conversation English Language Classes

When: Thursday Evenings (7pm – 9pm)

             Friday Mornings (10.30am – 12.30pm)

Where: Trim FRC2, Wellington Ave. Mornington, Trim. 

Cost: €2 towards tea and coffee.

Levels: Beginners – Intermediate – Advanced. 
Starting Thursday Sept. 24th and Friday Sept. 25th.

Music Kindergarten Teacher specialising in ages junior and senior infants. 
Contact Sheilagh 0879882213 
Wednesday's 2.10-2.50 (I will collect children from their class in school at 2pm, class is held in the library) starting 16th September for 12 weeks fee €96 or you can make 2 payments of €48 (first on the first day when collecting your child and second after 5 weeks 14th October)
Children are introduced to music through shining, dancing, fun, marching, clapping and a variety of circle games.
These are multi sensory classes as each child had an individual way of learning.
Introduction to percussion instruments, drums, calves, bells, shakers, tone bars and many more.
Dynamics of music, loud and soft, high and low, fast and slow, long and short.
Shelagh’s Ukulele School 0879882213
Learn how to play the Ukulele in a group and sing. Group playing builds confidence for singing and playing. Children can learn at their own pace.
Ages second class upwards or if some children are very interested or have been in Little Singers classes, I will take first class children. 
Wednesday's 3-3.50  (Class is held in the library) starting 16th September for 12 weeks fee €96 or you can make 2 payments of €48 (first on the first day when collecting your child and second after 5 weeks 14th October)

“Let nothing interest you but what relates to God’s glory”. This maxim is from the sayings of Venerable Catherine McAuley foundress of the Sisters of Mercy. Tuesday 24th is Mercy Day. We take this opportunity to wish the Mercy Sisters in our town a very happy feast day. We thank them for their devotion and dedication since they came to Trim in 1868.








Mercy Day Thursday 24th September
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Dates to Remember


Banna Ceoil Registration:	Tomorrow, Tuesday 22nd  @ 3-3.30pm


Mercy Day:	 Thursday 24th September


Parents’/Open Night:	Junior Infants, Wednesday 23rd  September 7.30-8.30


Meitheal:	Every Tuesday morning 9.30-10.30.	











Cultúr Courses: Contact No 046 9093120


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:joanna@cultur.ie" �joanna@cultur.ie�
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Personal Development Programme for Ethnic Minority Women – Grow Programme


Where: Family Resource Centre, Commons Road, Navan


When: Every Tuesday 10.am – 12.30 (Starting on 6th October)





Career Planning and Mapping Workshops for migrants living in Co. Meath


Where: LMETB, Abbey Road Navan


When:  26th September, 3rd and 10th October	, 10am-2pm each Saturday





Polish Saturday School in Navan














